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Elizabethtown Police Department

Media Release

Nature of incident:   Burglary/Theft/Receiving Stolen Property 

Date of incident:   12-2-2013
Time: 3:15 AM
Location of incident: 
Elizabethtown Borough impacting multiple jurisdictions
Date media release prepared:  12/3/13
Date of arrest or when these charges were filed:  12/2/13, more charges forthcoming
Brief summary of incident: 

On December 2, 2013 at approximately 3:15 a.m., Elizabethtown Police officers stopped a vehicle in the first block of West Bainbridge Street.  The vehicle was stopped based on a description broadcast by Susquehanna Regional Police Department for a suspicious vehicle and its occupants who were trying to enter vehicles.  Information obtained during the stop and subsquent investigations led to the arrests of Clifford Hostetter, 26, Jeremy Wise, 20, and Adam Zink, 19, all of Elizabethtown.  They were charged with multiple counts of Burglary and Theft that ocurred in Elizabethtown.  They were arraigned in front of District Justice Jayne Duncan and in lieu of $25,000 cash bail each were committed to Lancaster County Prison. 
The investigation has also revealed a widespread pattern of thefts from vehicles by Hostetter, Wise, and Zink since sometime in August of 2013.  This resulted in the recovery of over 300 hundred stolen items from the homes of the defendants, with an estimated value of over $10,000.  Elizabethtown Police have contacted police departments elsewhere in Lancaster County, as well as Dauphin and Lebanon counties, to determine additional victims and to attempt to return the property.

Additional charges are expected.  The investigation is ongoing.  Officer Greg Sheffer is the point of contact for inquiries regarding this investigation, he can be reached at 367-6540 Ext. 246.  

Anyone who had items stolen from their vehicle in the Borough of Elizabethtown is asked to contact Officer Sheffer or email the Elizabethtown Police Department at elizabethtownadmin@police.co.lancaster.pa.us.  Victims who have had items stolen from vehicles who reside outside of Elizabethtown Borough should contact their local police department to follow up on this investigation.

The investigation revealed that nearly all of the thefts from vehicles were done from unlocked vehicles.  The Elizabethtown Police Department wishes to remind vehicle owners to not only lock your car at all times, but to remove valuable items from them when the car will not be used.
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